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Comments: I am against the development of this project. I believe the overall project size is too large and would

gravely impact the environment. Being a Californian I am all to familiar with the urbanization of scenic locations

that were once like Montana. This development will set precedence for further development along this beautiful

lake which will have drastic affects. The company has shareholders which cause a company to only have an

interest in being profitable instead of preserving the environment.  Currently the company is being sued because

they want to expand some property at Lee Canyon Ski Area which is endangering the local butterfly population

which is on US Forest property.  This is a bad idea.


